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CAREER AND TECHNICAL EDUCATION MEMO NO. 250-24

DATE: 	July 22, 2024 

TO:		CTE Administrators

FROM:	Dr. J. Anthony Williams, Director 
Office of Career, Technical, and Adult Education

SUBJECT: 	NASA TechRise Student Challenge

The NASA TechRise Student Challenge is a free NASA STEM challenge that provides a great opportunity to get hands-on experience with a NASA project this school year. The challenge opens August 1, 2024, and student teams in grades 6-12 may apply and submit experiment ideas to fly on a high-altitude balloon flight. Teams of all skill levels are invited to apply, and sixty winning teams will receive $1,500 to build their experiment, a spot to test it on a NASA-sponsored flight, and technical support from NASA TechRise advisors. Teacher professional development opportunities, free educational resources, and an exciting student virtual field trip in the fall are included. Updated challenge resources (including videos, slide decks, and educator pacing guides) can be found on the challenge website when the challenge opens. 

For information about past challenges, see NASA TechRise Student Challenge Flights and the NASA TechRise portfolio which includes a short video of H.H. Poole Middle School’s team from Stafford, Virginia, that showcases their winning experiment from last year’s NASA TechRise Student Challenge. 

If you have questions, please contact Dr. Lynn Basham, Technology and Engineering Education and Related Clusters Specialist, Office of Career, Technical, and Adult Education at cte@doe.virginia.gov or by telephone at (804)750-8129.
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